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Town of Plainfield
Pension Board
Meeting Minutes — August 9, 2021

Kevin Cunningham called the regular meeting to order at 6:45 pm at the Plainfield Town Hall.

Members present were Kevin Cunningham, Art Gagne, Cathy Tendrich, and Tom Sinkewicz.
Ron Lussier, Business Manager, was also present. Christi Haskell was absent.

Minutes Cathy Tendrich motioned to approve the 7/26/2021 meeting minutes,
Art Gagne seconded. All in favor, motion passed.

Public Comment none

New Business

Item 1 Consider and act on retirement requests from Town employees.

1. Kevin stated Lynn Lanzoni worked for the BOE for approximately 20 years. She chose
the single life pension and her monthly pension would be $471.90 starting 8/1/2021.

Cathy Tendrich motioned to approve Lynn Lanzoni’s pension for $471.90 monthly or the
actuarial equivalent starting 8/1/2021, Art Gagne seconded. All in favor, motion passed.
2. Kevin stated Kathleen Martel worked for the BOE for approximately 9 years. She chose
the single life pension and her monthly pension would be $129.58 starting 8/1/2021.

Cathy Tendrich motioned to approve Kathleen Martel’s pension for $129.58 monthly or the
actuarial equivalent starting 8/1/2021, Tom Sinkewicz seconded. All in favor, motion passed.

Adjournment

Tom Sinkewicz motioned to adjourn at 6:48 pm, Art Gagne seconded. All in favor, motion
passed.

This is a summary of the meeting; the recording is on file in the Town Clerk's Office.

Respectfully submitted,
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Becky Hewitf, Recording Secretary




